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The noble Polish family Bonarowa.





Die adlige polnische Familie Bonarowa.







Bonarova. In a shield split in red and silver is a
lily, the right half of which is silver and the left half black;
Helmet decoration: a growing man, armored in silver and black, with
an iron hood on his head, his hands in front of his body, in each
hand the style of a flag of different colors. This coat of arms was
introduced from France around 1435 to the Kraków Voivodeship. This
coat of arms was also probably called Ibrida. The defunct boners
did the same.





Barzi of the Korczak Coat of Arms (Vol. 2 p.
75-77)



Barzi of the Korczak Coat of Arms . Already during
the reign of the Roman Emperor Antoninus Pius, the Barzich family
flourished in Peruż , not only in wealth but also in high
dignities, in this country the enlisted in Saint Constantius ,
Bishop of Peruzan , grew with the blood of the martyr, the year
after [p. 76] the birth of Christ on the hundred and fiftieth,
which the Church of God commemorates on the twenty-ninth of January
in the martyrology. And Bollandus in Actis Sanctorum , on the same
day, by various very ancient authors, he presents several of his
lives, to which I refer the reader, there you will find clearly
that this holy martyr of the House of Barzich was, very worthy.
Also, it will not surprise anyone that this family comes from such
an ancient time if you look closely at the ancient past of Korczak
not only in Poland but also in other kingdoms, what I am talking
about will be under the Korczak coat of arms . So I would
understand that after a revolution of the time, the Barz family
moved from Peruż to Poland, from where the Derszniaks started
later: they wrote first from Bloczew , soon and from Wiśnicz , or
that he stayed with them for a long time, because he stayed at
home, he changed the purchased Lubomirski .



Henryk, Mikołaj, Piotr, his brothers, Bukowica
surrendered to Maciej Król , which was reported by Długosz and our
other historians. Stanisław , the voivode of Kraków and the
Starost, who later received the merits of Śniatyn were granted , by
Bloczew na Wiśnicz , the heir and before that royal court marshal,
with whom he signed the union of Podlasie and the Crown.
Constitute. 1569. Folio 154. He was born as the son of Kmicianka ,
daughter of Stanisław Kmita , Voivode of Bełski , sister of Piotr
Kmita , Voivode of Kraków, and the Grand Marshal of the Crown, born
when he was childless, Tyjąc , the last of the Kmita family
Śreniczyk he left his nephews and Barz Stanisław with extensive
inheritance and therein Wiśnicz . He was a senator of those corrupt
times since the heresy, unbroken in the Catholic faith, with piety,
prudence and love of the fatherland, recommended to all, scarcely
entertained a year in the province of Kraków, died in 1571 for
eternity. He was buried in the Kraków Cathedral, on whose tombstone
Paprocki wrote it. only [p. 77] thereof son Stanisław , but also
the barren one. The third after that was Dorota Goryńska née
Ojrzanowice , from the Poraj coat of arms Kasra of the Mazovian
Voivode , a daughter, the remaining widow of the Minsk Army of
Warsaw, but who soon died in her 41st sermon at her funeral.



Piotr, the castellan of Przemyśl , the Starost of
Lemberg , whose death found her in Spain, where he was met by King
Sigismund Augustus on other occasions full proofs of his effective
bravery in every capacity with Dziaduska Konińska from Jelita Coat
of Arms sent coats of arms to his heirs of fame, Paprocki: but they
may not enjoy their homeland for long.




Coat of Arms of Bonarov (Vol. 2 p. 222-230)



Bonarova coat of arms . In this coat of arms is a
field lily, so connected to the other that one goes straight up,
the other goes down, both coming together from the root as if they
were one lily: thus half of the combined lily is white in the red
Field, on the left side of the shield: on the right the other half
black, in the white field: over the helmet half a man in armor and
with a helmet on his head [p. 223] old-fashioned, holding two flags
in one hand; in the right white hand (because he is half black) -
black, in the left - black and white. On the helmet is the lily as
on a shield. Fern. in the fol. 1213. about the coat of arms. fol.
578. Okolski vol. 1. fol. 59. Bielski fol. 507. A similar coat of
arms is found on the cap of Petrasancta . 60. Among the foreign
jewels, it is obvious that he was not born in Poland, but was
transferred from where he was. Jakoż acquired this coat of arms on
this occasion in France. Between the French king Philip and the
English the war was bitter, but less fortunate for the French, for
not only with a great loss of men and his cavalry, but also with
John the blind Czech king, the French king, as his kinsman aid,
died there. It happened in 1346. Jan Boner of Wissemberg an der
Landa , who had his goods from the Netherlands, having arrived from
the Netherlands, led the pay for that time in the French army, the
latter on several occasions when he was the Englishman smothered
happy Mars, first captain, until he was made hetman too , so he
reigned over that army that he soon smote the English heads with
two black and white banners, and he conquered his victories, and he
threw the kings under theirs feet. In addition, a collection of
important gifts worthy of a knightly heart, also flags for him and
his successors,



He soon came to Poland, I can't determine. Decius,
written in the story about Sigismund the first, and the author is
more certain that he lived at that age, and was a patriot Bonerów ,
in 1515, after listing the others who moved out from Wissenburg
since the 1980s in of our crown, and especially in Kraków, says:
Evocatus est item a Vissemburgensibus in hoc Regnum vir insignia
Joannes Bonerus Landanus , qui prime initiis ex mercatura opibus
auctus , et apud [str. 224] Casimirum , Joannem Albertum , et
Aleksandrum Poloniae Reges in pretio habit es . Bielski and
Paprocki gave him the same sympathy as Miechowita . But the same
paprocki for a coat of arms. fol. 699. Listing some of the more
prominent figures of the city of Kraków, who flourished from 1378,
places Mikołaj Bochnar , who presided over that city in 1383 and
again in 1396. when and he was Żupnik Żupa Krakówska . Luke also
Bochnar in 1403. Later, Driacki and other authors of the life of B.
Izajasz Boner claim that this saint was born in 1380 Bochnars of
the Starykoń coat of arms: after all, Driacki clearly states that
on the grave of B. Isaiah the Boner coat of arms should be known to
his countryman as a memento, from one of the koligata he added long
ago: why I collect his life here for a short time.



- but in the Augustinian monastery in Cracow this
promotion was effected by him, in which all the peculiarly higher
teachings of that time flourished. Have intimate conversations with
these fathers and attend their sermons and conversations; When he
once heard the preacher in the church of S. Catherine preaching
fervently , the world and its vanity, he took it for himself, and
he took the habit upon the Order of Hermits of St. Augustine by the
hand of the pious John, abbot of Świętokrzyski , of the same
monastery prior, Isaiah , gave himself a new life. He immediately
began practicing his many virtues in such a way that he soon became
an image of perfection and an example to others. He did not please
him more than of blessed eternity and glory [p. 225] to think and
speak of the heaven that he tasted while he was alive, witnessed by
what the brothers and sisters heard, While he was in the novitiate
of this one, he loved himself so much that he dressed himself in
monastic clothing considered unworthy, did not benefit the order,
and then, although it was already in the summer, he approached the
great seriousness of all, finally the lowest offices and offices
were gratefully satisfied with their peculiar satisfaction, he
received the brothers in their illnesses with love, he visited
hospitals and hovels, he gladdened the afflicted, he impressed them
in a better hope in God, he encouraged them to be patient; and lest
he waste time in prayer and reading books, he gave only four hours
of rest, from the eighth hour to the twelfth hour. He not only
toiled restlessly his body, but also cut off its blood with sharp
discipline, squeezed it out with iron strips, tormented it with a
sackcloth, exhausted himself with fasting on Mondays, Wednesdays
and Saturdays, ate almost nothing, He fed the poor on the monastery
fortress with his own share. He went barefoot to church in severe
frosts, where he would hide his humiliation so that it would be
hidden from human eyes, he would use shoes in truth, but be torn
out from below. So adorned are the tombs of St. Stanislaus the
Bishop and B. Salomea and other saints. He walked around Polish
patrons, from where it happened that it was from stones, then from
frost, then from other sharp things, his bloodied legs spattered
him. He paid his enemies hatred with love, falling at their feet
and apologizing for his mistakes. With an invincible heart he
endured all the disagreeable mobs: tongues tearing at his teachings
and holy deeds, mockery of his biting deeds, censorship of the
jealous, slanderous malice, all to drive him out of the fear of God
and united to God [p. 226] the company never could. who had a very
short one drawn on his tombstone, Obiit Venerabilis Father Izajas
Sacrae Theologiae Professor anno 1471. His picture was attached
above the grave, in his hand he is holding this sentence: Tempus
breve, judicium difficult . Up to so great a sanctity of life no
less science was bound in it: it was known in the Concilium of
Konstancja , where he, with ten other physicians of the same order,
the Hussites, had erred with thorough proofs; he did the same in
Prague. It is also known to this day in some of his writings: he
wrote for four books in the Magistrum Sententiarum , in which both
his quick-wittedness and his extraordinary skill can be seen. And
the commentators who remained after his death, O Most Holy Trinity,
in 1556 in the Kraków Fathers' Monastery. He fired the Augustians
with an unexpected fire, they were burned with that fire, like his
life, which soon after his descent someone who knew him and lived
with him wrote in more detail: Only what I quoted here, those who
later wrote about him, to the honor of this blessed man, mentioned
it, that is Martinus Baronius Clericus anno 1610. Nakielski in
Miechovia fol. 265. Fridericus Szembek soc . J. Philip Alegambe soc
. J. Bollandus in Actis SS. today 2 ad 8 Feb. Bzovius in Annal .
today 18th num. 34. Pruszcz Forteca Dukhovna fol. 144. Augustinus
Clusius anno 1610. and finally Fulgentius Driacki Ord. S. August.
The sanctity of his life glorified God with great miracles, because
during his lifetime he raised two dead, all mentioned authors
mention that B. Isaiah appeared before the image of the Holy
Virgin. Mothers were prayed, and at that time the body of Stanisław
, the citizen of Kazimierz, was brought to this church for burial,
captivated by the great regret of the colligates , who [p. 227]
they mourned the loss of the deceased, he invoked the Blessed
Virgin. The mother's husband, that holy monstra te esse matrem ,
then took the corpse by the hand, lifted it up and returned it
alive. About the second, see the life of B. Stanisław Kazimirczyk .
I can read those who have risen because of his merits, even after
his death. Furthermore, some eyesight, others health after serious
injuries, others receiving the numerous graces at Beth's grave and
still today, grateful for those graces, the exposed votives and the
writers of his life to which I refer. His body was lifted off the
ground by Urban VIII's consensus. Pope 1633, from the
commissioners, vicars of the bishop of Kraków, expect further
honors and veneration of the Apostolic See, at the tomb of which
many people saw with admiration a more peculiar clarity. 227] they
mourned the loss of the deceased, he invoked the Blessed Virgin.
The mother's husband, that holy monstra te esse matrem , then took
the corpse by the hand, lifted it up and returned it alive. About
the second, see the life of B. Stanisław Kazimirczyk . I can read
those who have risen because of his merits, even after his death.
Also, some eyesight, others health after severe malignancies,
others testify to the numerous graces at Beth's grave and still
today perpetuate the day, grateful for those graces, the votive
offerings offered, and the writers of his life to whom I refer. His
body was lifted off the ground by Urban VIII's consensus. Pope
1633, from the commissioners, vicars of the bishop of Kraków,
expect further honors and veneration of the Apostolic See, at the
tomb of which many people saw with admiration a more peculiar
clarity. 227] they mourned the loss of the deceased, he invoked the
Blessed Virgin. The mother's husband, that holy monstra te esse
matrem , then took the corpse by the hand, lifted it up and
returned it alive. About the second, see the life of B. Stanisław
Kazimirczyk . I can read those who have risen because of his
merits, even after his death. Furthermore, some eyesight, others
health after serious injuries, others receiving the numerous graces
at Beth's grave and still today, grateful for those graces, the
exposed votives and the writers of his life to which I refer. His
body was lifted off the ground by Urban VIII's consensus. Pope
1633, from the commissioners, vicars of the bishop of Kraków,
expect further honors and veneration of the Apostolic See, at the
tomb of which many people saw with admiration a more peculiar
clarity. The mother's husband, that holy monstra te esse matrem ,
then took the corpse by the hand, lifted it up and returned it
alive. About the second, see the life of B. Stanisław Kazimirczyk .
I can read those who have risen because of his merits, even after
his death. Also, some eyesight, others health after severe
malignancies, others testify to the numerous graces at Beth's grave
and still today perpetuate the day, grateful for those graces, the
votive offerings offered, and the writers of his life to whom I
refer. His body was lifted off the ground by Urban VIII's
consensus. Pope 1633, from the commissioners, vicars of the bishop
of Kraków, expect further honors and veneration of the Apostolic
See, at the tomb of which many people saw with admiration a more
peculiar clarity. The mother's husband, that holy monstra te esse
matrem , then took the corpse by the hand, lifted it up and
returned it alive. About the second, see the life of B. Stanisław
Kazimirczyk . I can read those who have risen because of his
merits, even after his death. Also, some eyesight, others health
after severe malignancies, others testify to the numerous graces at
Beth's grave and still today perpetuate the day, grateful for those
graces, the votive offerings offered, and the writers of his life
to whom I refer. His body was lifted off the ground by Urban VIII's
consensus. Pope 1633, from the commissioners, vicars of the bishop
of Kraków, expect further honors and veneration of the Apostolic
See, at the tomb of which many people saw with admiration a more
peculiar clarity. I can read those who have risen because of his
merits, even after his death. Also, some eyesight, others health
after severe malignancies, others testify to the numerous graces at
Beth's grave and still today perpetuate the day, grateful for those
graces, the votive offerings offered, and the writers of his life
to whom I refer. His body was lifted off the ground by Urban VIII's
consensus. Pope 1633, from the commissioners, vicars of the bishop
of Kraków, expect further honors and veneration of the Apostolic
See, at the tomb of which many people saw with admiration a more
peculiar clarity. I can read those who have risen because of his
merits, even after his death. Also, some eyesight, others health
after severe malignancies, others testify to the numerous graces at
Beth's grave and still today perpetuate the day, grateful for those
graces, the votive offerings offered, and the writers of his life
to whom I refer. His body was lifted off the ground by Urban VIII's
consensus. Pope 1633, from the commissioners, vicars of the bishop
of Kraków, expect further honors and veneration of the Apostolic
See, at the tomb of which many people saw with admiration a more
peculiar clarity. His body was lifted off the ground by Urban
VIII's consensus. Pope 1633, from the commissioners, vicars of the
bishop of Kraków, expect further honors and venerations of the
Apostolic See, at whose tomb much more peculiar clarity was seen by
many with admiration. His body was lifted off the ground by Urban
VIII's consensus. Pope 1633, from the commissioners, vicars of the
bishop of Kraków, expect further honors and veneration of the
Apostolic See, at the tomb of which many people saw with admiration
a more peculiar clarity.
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